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NEXT WEEK
Reading: We will go back to our
reading books to begin Bat Loves
the Night.  We will be researching
information about bats to see how
they are beneficial and how they
act.

Math:  There will be a test over
unit 2 on Thursday.  This will cover
multiplication and division and
applying fluency in word problems.

Unit 12 for spelling is a review
week so we do not have new
words. 

AND MORE!
Science: Unit 2 Chapter 2 will
continue as we learn about
variations and similarities in
offspring from the same parents.

Social Studies: Next week we will
finish the chapter about economy
and spend the reminder of the week
doing an interactive economy
notebook.

Language Arts: We will have a
short quiz over plural nouns on
Tuesday and then work on a
narrative Thanksgiving story.

.UPCOMING
Monday, November 11: Veterans Day Assembly in the gym at 8:30.  All are welcome to attend!

Middle School basketball at Stewartsville at 5:30.

Tuesday, November 12:  Middle School basketball at ACES at 5:30.

Thursday, November 14: Middle School basketball at ACES at 5:30. 

Friday, November 15: 2nd quarter progress reports sent home. 


